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2nd February 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Please be advised that from Tuesday 16th April 2017 there will be a price increase to the cost of the main school meal. The current price is £2.30 for a main meal and a dessert. This will increase to £2.50. This is due to the continued pressure on the cost of wholesale food.

It should be noted that a school meal at Highfield Primary still provides excellent value for money and we continue to work closely with Enfield Catering Services who provide the catering service at Highfield. They continue to offer an exciting and varied range of meals, snacks and drinks which are both healthy and nutritious. Our menus meet the Government’s school food standards and are analysed by a dedicated Nutritionist. Our meals provide pupils with the perfect amount of nutrition they need to make the most of the school day.

For our pupils in receipt of Free School Meals, the increase will be applied to the daily allowance. This will ensure they continue to have access to the main meal and dessert menu.


Thank you for your understanding.

Yours Sincerely 
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Maria Kemal

Headteacher

“The Headteacher’s passion for ensuring all pupils receive an outstanding education is tangible in all aspects of the school’s work.”
Highfield Primary is an Outstanding School - Ofsted 2016
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“The Headteacher’s passion for ensuring all pupils receive an outstanding education is tangible in all aspects of the school’s work.”

Highfield Primary is an Outstanding School - Ofsted 2016
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